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Monday 
workshops 
resume 2023
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The January raffle is 
for a Sonnet studio 
watercolours  paint 
set RRP approx £20 
PLUS
A Faber-Castell 
marker pad value £6.98
PLUS
A Faber-Castell sketch 
pad value £10.99
In partnership with our sponsors 
Ken Bromley Art Supplies we will be 
offering a draw each month of art materials. 
To give all members a chance to enter, tickets 
will be sold at Monday, Wednesday, and 
Thursday workshops and at demonstrations 
during the demonstration season. 
The draw will be made on the last workshop 
of the month.

Secretary’s 
Christmas Challenge
WINNER

Sonnet watercolors are based on high-quality 
pigments and adhesives that define the main 
characteristics of watercolor paints transparency, 
intensity and color purity. The set contains 16 
colors: Hanza Lemon, Yellow Medium, Orange, 
Red Light, Carmine, Green Deep, Emerald Green, 
Ultramarine Light, Azure, Violet Deep, Burnt 
Umber, Gold Ochre, Raw Sienna, Burnt Sienna, 
Sepia, and Lamp Black.

of the
RAFFLE

MONTH
Out of more than a dozen 
entries, the winner of the 
Secretary’s Christmas 
Challenge, receiving the 
highest number of votes 
from the members, was 
Alexandra Kirkup with this 
very wintry scene featuring 
a Highland steer.
Well done Alexandra!

The next challenge will be
posted in the February 
newsletter and the winner 
will be chosen at the 
March demonstration.

Next Committee 
Meeting, time and 
venue TBC 2023

JANUARY

19

Dates for 
your diary

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops

The 
December Raffle 

for the Royal Talens 
coloured paper 

was won by 
Lesley Taylor

New Membership 
Secretary
Chris Parr has taken on the role of Membership 
Secretary, and we wish her all the best in her 
new important role. 
Our thanks and gratitude go to Kevin for his 
many years serving the art club in this position 
and we wish him all the best in the future.

Members at the Monday 
party were entertained by Ted 
Holden on his ukelele when he 
performed a very jovial 
version of Jingle Bells, with 
everyone joining in and 
singing along.


